
 
Redwood Area Chamber & Tourism 

is now accepting nominations for the 
 

Visionary “Greater Good” Award 
 

The Visionary “Greater Good” Award is a prestigious honor.  Redwood Area Chamber & 
Tourism will present the award at its Annual Dinner to an area non-profit organization  
(Chamber member or non-member) who works to better the community.   
 
This award is intended to recognize a non-profit organization who pledges their organization’s 
time, talents, and resources to our community in such a way that the entire community 
benefits.   
 
To nominate a “Greater Good” organization in our community, please complete the 
online form at www.redwoodfalls.org, or print this form and return it to:  Redwood Area 
Chamber & Tourism, 200 South Mill Street, Redwood Falls, MN  56283.   Email nominations 
will also be accepted at chamber@redwoodfalls.org . 
  

Nominations must be received by deadline posted at www.redwoodfalls.org . 
 

 

Visionary “Greater Good”  
Nomination Form 

 
Nominee’s Name______________________________________________ 
Business_____________________________Address________________________ 
Phone_______________________________E-Mail________________________ 
 
Nominator’s Name _____________________________________________ 
Address___________________________________________________________ 
Phone_____________________________E-Mail__________________________ 
 
In 4-5 sentences, please give a brief description with specific examples of how the nominee 
has positively contributed to Redwood Area business and/or community:  
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________ 


